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Mineral Land Reclamation Board 

 

October 23, 2024 

 
RE:  Consideration for Extension Beyond 365 Days 
 Rolling Hills Gravel Pit – 112 Operation Reclamation Permit Application 
 MA Concrete Construction, Inc. 
 

Dear Board Members,  

 Please accept this letter as a request for a 60-day extension after our 365-day decision date 
of November 29th, 2024, to finalize adequacy review on our 112 Operation Reclamation Permit 
Application. The reason for our request is because the employee who began the permit process is 
no longer with our company. Due to heavy workloads and scheduling conflicts, it took additional 
time for remaining staff to complete the process and respond to the adequacy review comments. 
Our permit application has been updated and resubmitted for review as of October 18th, 2024. We 
are confident that our second submittal meets the requirements of the permit application, and we 
believe that we are close to approval. We would greatly appreciate your consideration in our 
request for a 60-day extension. Please contact us with any questions or concerns.  

 

Thank you.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Ivan Geer, P.E. 

 
215 Pitkin Ave, Unit 201 
Grand Junction, CO 81501 
Phone: (970) 241-4722 
Fax: (970) 241-8841 


